TOWN OF PELICAN
BUDGET HEARING
NOVEMBER 15™' 2023

The Town of Pelican Budget Hearing for budget year 2024 was called to order on
Wednesday, November 15" 2023, at 4:06 p.m. in the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the
hearing were posted according to law.

There were 5 people present including the following town officers: Chairman Dave
Hollands, Supervisors Walter Dahlquist, Jr., Supervisor James Cates, Treasurer Cindy
Carroll, and Clerk Mike Ring.

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Dave H

s. All present received a

I eld at 4:10 p.m. immediately following
eeting was posted according to law. Appearances

0(1)(a) Wisconsin Statutes.
arried.

Motion/second Cates/Dahlquist to adjourn the special town meeting at 4:12 p.m.
All ayes on voice vote and the motion carried.

Mike Ring, Clerk November 15" 2023



TOWN OF PELICAN
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING
NOVEMBER 15™ 2023

A Special meeting of the Town of Pelican Board was held at 4:12 p.m. immediately

Motion/second Dahlquist/Cates to adopt the 2! i ) ‘,,get in the amount
of $1,104,525.00. All ayes on voice vote and th A

4:14 p.m. All ayes on voice vote an‘{;

Mike Ring, Clerk



